Scott Weeks

From: Rita McGuffie <ritamcguffiel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 1:55 PM

To: Scott Weeks

Subject: MLHPD August 10, 2020 meeting

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and links. Do not provide your username
and password if requested. '

Due to our regular meeting place being unavailable during COVID restrictions, MLHPD requests to use the Madison
County Board room for their meeting on Monday, August 10, 2020 at 6:30pm.

Rita McGuffie, Chairman

Sent from my iPhone



